December 4, 1990

Sharon L. Nelson Chairman Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 South Evergreen Park Drive S.W. Olympia, WA 98504

RE: W.U.T.C. docket number UT - 900726

Dear Chairman Nelson,

This letter is in regards to the W.U.T.C. consideration of adopting rules that would:

- 1. Limit the charge for local and toll free calls to \$0.25
- 2. Eliminate any access charge for 800 or zero plus calls
- 3. Limit the surcharge on one plus calls to a maximum of \$1.75

I am opposed to the W.U.T.C. adopting these rules. I believe that the rental of a telephone to a guest should not be subject to W.U.T.C. regulations.

Singerely,

Glenda L. Wyze General Manager